
Kimberly School District #414 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY24 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 15, 2024 

ITEM#12B5 DISPOSE OF BUSES 998 AND 950 

*************************************************************** 

Buses 998 and 950 were declared as surplus property, because the value of the buses were 
between $500-$1000 the buses must be sold via auction or sealed bid. We advertised and there 
were no bids for either of these buses. It is estimated that we will receive between $1000-
$1200 if we take the buses to the scrap yard. The administration would like direction from the 
board about how to proceed on the disposal of the buses.  


